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Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Thomas Eichelbaum |
Sent: Tuesday, 1 August 2000 8:25 am
To: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Subject: Fw: PETER ELLIS MINISTERIAL INQUIRY

Michael, attached is a message received this morning from Prof Davies. We
need to have a talk about this. T.E.

----- Original Message—---
From: Professor GM Davies] <gmd@leicester.ac.uk>

To: Thomas Eichelbaum &
Date: Tuesday, 1 August 2000 04:28 AM
Subject: Re: PETER ELLIS MINISTERIAL INQUIRY @

>Dear judge Eichelbaum
>

>Many thanks for your long and helpful e-mail. My ap
>being in touch-some holiday (it is, of course, high su
>court case have kept from my mail.

>not, it may be more. As regard
>of February be too late? | am<
>new guidance for interviewé
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